High Littleton C. of E. Primary School,
High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Tel: 01761 470622 Fax: 01761 472800
Email: offi highlittletonschool.

Web: www.highlittletonschool.com
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith

Dear Parents/Carers,
High Littleton Breakfast Club

We are pleased to inform you that our Breakfast Club has resumed following the summer holidays. The Breakfast
Club is run by four members of staff: Rhys Hayes, Taya Stenner, Fiona Beale and Sarah Bolton. The club will be
available for children who attend the school full time and is open every weekday from 7.40am — 8.30am, when
children will be handed over to their class teacher.

In order for your child to attend Breakfast Club you will need to sign up using your current Parentpay account and
select the Breakfast Club option. We would also request that families who will be using the Breakfast Club complete
and return the attached registration form, copies are also available from the school office.

There is a maximum number of 30 spaces per day and these will be allocated on a first come first served basis.
Therefore, we suggest that if you wish to use the Breakfast Club regularly, you book and pay online in advance. You
can pre book until 24 hours before; we are however pleased to announce that at the moment we are currently
able to accept children on an ad-hoc basis but we would ask that if you need to use us at short notice please could
you email the school to let us know to expect your child.

If your child is going to be absent from school, due to illness, please cancel their place via email at the earliest
convenience on the day of absence, so that the team does not expect your child at Breakfast Club.

Breakfast will be available until 8.00am and will consist of cereals, toast and fruit juice and this will be included in
the cost of the session. If your child has any dietary requirements, we request that you inform us on the attached
registration form and discuss with a member of the Breakfast Club staff. The cost of Breakfast Club is £5 per
session.

You can enter via the white door facing the road on the side of the Church Hall, please ring the bell and wait for a
member of the team to gain entry.

If you have any queries, please contact the school office.

Best wishes,
Gareth Griffith

Headteacher
“Love each other as | have loved you” John 15:12
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